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Docket No. 9$8 -- Quality of Service Standards Data Request 

Dear Mr.  D’Haeseleer: 

Attached is Quincy Telephone Company’s response t o  the Commission’s 
data request in Docket No. 950778-TL regarding quality of service 
standards. Quincy Telephone Company requests the opportunity t o  provide 
additional comments t o  the specific rules by May 27, 1996 .  TDS Telecom 
recently hired Ms. Joy Brown as the new General Manager of Quincy 
Telephone Company and she wil l be in Quincy the week of May 20-24.  If 
necessary, I wil l provide additional comments after meeting w i th  Ms. Brown. 

If you have any questions please contact Tom McCabe at  (904 )  875-5207.  

Sincerely 

3L- M .  
Thomas M. McCabe 
Manager -- External Relations 


